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From: C

Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2023 4:53 PM
To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023;_
Subject: Electorate restructure

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

’

We want the Northern Grampians Shire to keep the shire ward boundaries as they currently are. Our first
preference is for the VEC Discounted Option of 7. It is extremely important to Halls Gap residents that we have a
representative that lives / works in our community and is aware of our unique situation.

The VEC Recommendation No.2 of 3 wards is our second preference but a distant second.
Regards,
Monica & Phil Coleman

Monica & Phil Coleman

HALLS GAP VIC 3381

Our books:

-
[(x]

IGrampians Walks - a walking guide book for the Grampians Peaks Trail and other walks in the national park

IDestination Red Centre - an Insider's Guide. This e-book covers the roads, 4WD routes and driving techniques,
walking tracks, camping, visiting Aboriginal communities, flora, fauna, history, geology and much more.
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